
DON’ T MISS our printed version at http://www.

ywgsaa.org.hk/sites/default/files/newsletter/2002.pdf, with 

interesting reports and update information including:

♥   Musical “A Stargazer's Fantasy”

♥  Redevelopment Album

♥  Eulogies on Miss Ho Yu Kwong and Miss Venny Lai
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Thank you for your kind participation.  
We are sure Miss Jenkins would be very 
happy to hear from you all.

Newsletter Editorial Team, Alumnae Association

https://forms.gle/5pGSkAdKVCq3FhvK9

Messages for  
Miss Evelyn Jenkins
To facilitate requests from alumnae to 
send Miss Jenkins their greetings, you 
are welcome to write short messages 
(around 30 words) by 15 April 2020 via 
the following Google Form:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/18Glw
gBpNqwxl6C1RuFXABvhL23CGd4ey/
view?usp=sharing

Miss Jenkins, our 5th Principal (1967-1972), sends her regards to all of us in Ying 
Wa.  She now lives in Kent, being well taken care of in a home for the elderly.  In July 
2019, Mr Francis Kwan, current Principal, and Mrs Ruth Lee (’72), 7th Principal (2001-
2015), made a special trip to visit her and celebrated her 89th birthday.  

Please see links for recent reports on Miss Jenkins in our Overseas Alumnae 
Newsletters:

http://www.ywgsaa.org.hk/sites/default/files/newsletter_overseas/OAN_1910.pdf 

http://www.ywgsaa.org.hk/sites/default/files/newsletter_overseas/OAN_1810.pdf 

http://www.ywgsaa.org.hk/sites/default/files/newsletter_overseas/OAN_1802.pdf

http://www.ywgsaa.org.hk/sites/default/files/newsletter_overseas/OAN_1709.pdf 

The warm wishes and visits of the Principals and some alumnae are much 
appreciated by Miss Jenkins, and she has enjoyed the updates on school news, and 
the completion of the new campus.
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Video Greetings
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Jenkins
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